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What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been editing and redrafting our diary entries 
In Maths, we have started to explore algebra 
In Science, we have explored why we use salt on ice 
Badgers class loved making bird feeders and going outside to take part in the Schools’ 

Bird Watch event. We saw wood pigeons, blue tits, sparrows, robins a jackdaw and 

more!  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Scott & Taiisia for their Science 

Headteachers Award: Lottie for Respect and Millie for all our values  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ Yesterday we looked at ice and how salt effected it. We found out that sodium disrupts 

the bond between the molecules. Today we did bird watching and making bird feeders. 

It was interesting and exciting”  Taiisia  

Reminders & Messages  

• Please look out for our whole school newsletter! 

• Parents are invited in to school to join in with activities as part of our 

Prayer and Reflection week on Tuesday 6th February at 2pm  

  

 

 

 


